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25 January 2018 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Election of Parent Governor 
 
I am pleased to inform you of the result from our recent parent governor election. 
 
There was one nomination and the successful candidate is Mrs Heather Jones. 
 
We would like to thank Mrs Jones for putting her name forward, and look forward to 
working with her during her term of office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Hardaker 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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